
 
 

Damage Prevention is a Shared Responsibility 
 

 
 
DigSafe Brand Use 
 
In accordance with the CCGA’s authorization for use of the DigSafe brand from the Electrical 
Safety Authority and the Ontario Regional Common Ground Alliance (ORCGA), parties intending 
to display the brand on promotional products, publications, letterhead, etc. must secure 
approval for each individual item from the ORCGA prior to production and release. 
 
Please submit an electronic rendering of your product to:  
 
Mr. Doug Lapp - President, ORCGA 
Email: douglas@orcga.com  
 
You will receive a response to your request for brand use within 20 working days. 
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